
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
April 3, 2018 
 

Twitter to Announce First Quarter 2018 Results 
 
SAN FRANCISCO, California - Twitter, Inc. (NYSE: TWTR) will release financial results for the first 
quarter of 2018 on April 25, 2018, before the market open at approximately 4:00 a.m. Pacific Time 
(7:00 a.m. Eastern Time). On the same day, Twitter will host a conference call to discuss these 
financial results at 5:00 a.m. Pacific Time (8:00 a.m. Eastern Time). 
 
The company will be following the conversation about the earnings announcement on Twitter. To 
have your questions considered during the Q&A, Tweet your question to @TwitterIR using #TWTR. 
To listen to a live audio webcast, please visit the company’s Investor Relations page at 
investor.twitterinc.com. Twitter has used, and intends to continue to use, its Investor Relations 
website and the Twitter accounts of @jack, @twitter and @TwitterIR as means of disclosing material 
non-public information and for complying with its disclosure obligations under Regulation FD.   
 

About Twitter, Inc. 
Twitter is what’s happening in the world and what people are talking about right now. From 
breaking news and entertainment to sports, politics, and everyday interests, see every side of the 
story. Join the open conversation. Watch live streaming events. Available in more than 40 
languages around the world, the service can be accessed via twitter.com, an array of mobile 
devices, and SMS. For more information, please visit about.twitter.com, follow @Twitter, and 
download both the Twitter and Periscope apps at twitter.com/download and periscope.tv. 
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